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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 3, 1986

/25'72’

MR. PRESIDENT:

Attached £ your approval is a
proposed Executive order entitled
"Relations with the Northern
Mariana Islands”.

This order was submitted by the
Department of the Interior, and is
concurred in by OMB, the Justice
Department, Counsel's Office, and
the Offices of Legislative Affairs,
Policy Development, and
Intergovernmental Affairs. The NSC
and the Office of Cabinet Affairs
have no objection.

David L. Chew
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